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In Reply Refer To:
RII:CJP
50-369/75-24

Duke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. Williar O. Parker, Jr.

Vice President, Stear Produ: tion
P. O. Box 217E
422 South Church Street
Cnarlette, North Carolina 2E242

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection condu:ted by Mr. D. J. Perrotti of this
office on July 17-20, 197E, of activities authorized by NRC Construction
Permit No. CPPR-E3 f or the M:Guire Unit 1 f acility, and to the discussion
of our findings held with Mr. M. D. McIntosh at the conclusion of the
inspection.

Areas examined during the inspection and our findings are discussed in
the en:losed inspection report. Within these areas, the inspection
consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative
records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were
disclosed.

In a::ordance with Section 2.793 of the NRC's " Rules of Pra:tice",|

Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter
and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC's Public
Document Room. If this report contains any information that you (or
your contractor) believe to be proprietary, it is necessary that you

*

make a written application within 20 days to this office to withhold
su:h information froe public disclosure. Any su:h apolication must
include a f ull statement of the reasons on the basis of which it is
claimed that the information is proprietary, and should be prc' pared
so that proprietary information identified in the application is
contained in a separate part of the document. If we do not hear
f rom you in this regard within the specif J period, the report
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.ill be placed in the Public Document Roo . ,
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Should you have any questions con:erning this letter, we wiLL be glad
to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

&
J. T. Sutnerland, Chief

.

Fuel Fa:ility and Materials-

.

Satety Branch

En:Losure:
Inspection Report No. 50-369/78-24

cc w/ encl:
Mr. M. D. McIntosh, Plant Manager

McGuire hu: lear Station
P. O. Box 488
Cornelius, North Carolina 28031

Mr. J. C. Rogers, Project Manager
M:Guire No: Lear Station
P. O. Box 2178
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242
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